Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Abuja

PRESS REL E

No: MFA/PR/2024/03

PRESIDENT BOLA AHMED TINUBU UNDERTAKES
STATE VISIT TO QATAR

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs wishes to inform that His Excellency,
President Bola Ahmed Tinubu (GCFR) will embark on a State Visit to

Qatar from 2n — grd March, 2024 to further cement the excellent relations
existing between the two countries.

During the visit, discussions will be held at the highest level, on a wide
range of bilateral and economic issues.

The President will be accompanied on the trip by the Honourable
Minister of Foreign Affairs, Ambassador Yusuf Tuggar (OON), among
some other Ministers and top government officials.

The Ministry is aware of the circulation of a diplomatic correspondence
on the social media and wishes to state that it will not comment on leaks.

Signed:
Francisca K. Omayuli (Mrs)

Spokesperson
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Saturday, 24 February, 2024




